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Principalõs Reportñ Paul Marshall  

 

Frances 

Frances was planning to return to school at the start of term 4, 

however due to circumstances she wonõt be returning until later 

in fourth term. 

 

Safe Schools  

Like many other schools, we have been asked to participate in 

the Safe Schools project.  The project supports all students to 

feel safe at school regardless of their race, religion, disability, 

sexual orientation or gender alignment.  This doesnõt mean huge 

changes at our school or modifications to the curriculum.     

Rather, we will begin by creating a statement which encapsulates 

how we feel about safety and inclusion for all.  Staff, school 

council, students and the whole school community will have the 

opportunity to make comment about this. 

 

Youth Expo  

The secondary students visited Echuca    

College on Tuesday to participate in a Youth 

Expo day with students from the Campaspe 

Shire.  The students participated in activities 

aimed at wellbeing, community involvement 

and life after school.  Students displayed 

their art work and enjoyed listening to music 

being played by students from other schools. 

 

Swan Hill Sports Camp  

The secondary students are  participating in the Swan Hill Sports 

camp over Wednesday and Thursday.  A highlight will be visiting 

Pioneer Settlement and attending the new sound and light show.  

The students will enjoy competing in the sports and making new 

friends. 

Flying Doctors  

The students enjoyed a visit from the Flying Doctorõs on     

Monday.  Below are photos of the students learning about the     

history of the Flying Doctorõs and how the service benefits   

remote and rural Australians  

We acknowledge the traditional Aboriginal owners of country throughout Victoria.  
We pay our respects to them, their culture and their Elders past, present and future. 
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Happy Birthday to the    

following student  

this week 

Ian G & Bradley W 

 

 

 

September  

15thñRUOK day 

20thñSchool Council 

22ndñ  End of  Term  

Dismissal will be at 2pm 

October  

9thñStart of Term 4 

13thñFright Night Gala 

25thñYear 7 Immunisation 

 

 

 

 

          DRIVE 
 

With only a week to go the 

jar is nearly full.  Let see if 

we can fill the jar to the top 

before the end of term. 
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Tickets now on Sale.   
Call in and see Tracey or Jenni in the office or call to get your tickets.  

You can purchase a single ticket or a table of 8/10.  

No 4 Percy Street is collecting Black clothing items that could be used to 

make up a costume for our òFright Night Galaó  Last year No 4 put           

together some amazing costumes for the òGatsby Galaó . 

Please call in a support No 4.   
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Fright Night Sponsors  


